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Monday 2nd March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
As you know, children at our school celebrate a variety of activities and occasions.  
 
We have a wonderful opportunity for each child to send in a personalised Mother's Day 
message to be published in the Dereham and Fakenham Times.  
 
In order for this to happen, I need your permission for your child to enter. The children will be 
writing a message using the following format: 
 
1. FIRST NAME (recipient of message - Parent’s name) 
2. MESSAGE (approx 25 words in length inc. all the names) 
3. SIGN OFF (from child's first name) 
 
Please sign and return the attached permission form by ​Thursday 5th March. ​Please note, 
any permission slips not received by then means we will not be able to include your child's 
message in the newspaper​.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Hunter 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give my permission for my child to contribute to the Mother's Day Special in The Dereham and 

Fakenham Times.  

child........................................................................ (insert child’s name, please print) in 

......................................................... Class (insert child’s class)  

Signed: ..............................................................  

Your Name (Please print): .............................................................  

Date: ............................................. 

 


